
 
 
 

YOUR CHILD’S MEMORIES WERE MADE TO BE REMEMBERED! 
 
We are just starting to put together the yearbook for the 4th Grade Class of 2018, but 
we need your help!  Here is how… 
 
We have already gotten access to this year’s individual and class pictures from Coffee Pond to use in the 
yearbook.  We would also like to include baby pictures of each student and as many candid pictures of the kids 
at school activities as possible.  We are asking parents to please send us your child’s baby picture and 
pictures of favorite school memories by Wednesday, January 31, 2018. 
 
BABY PICTURES 
It is always fun to look back and see how much our babies have grown. We would like to 
include a baby picture of each student in the 4th Grade class.  We define a "baby 
picture" roughly as under the age of two. 
 
SCHOOL CANDID PICTURES 
We would like to fill the yearbook with pictures from our children's time at Ben-Hem 
beginning in Kindergarten. We are going to work tirelessly to make sure we have a 
fair representation of the entire class. To accomplish this, we need parents to 
submit pictures over the last five years.  Below, we have listed many events and 
activities that the kids may have been a part of, however you may be able to think of more. 
 
Kindergarten 

• Apple Picking 
• Children’s Museum 
• Aquarium 
• Halloween Parade 

1st Grade 
• Natick Center 
• Franklin Park Zoo 
• Drumlin Farm 

2nd Grade 
• Broadmoar 
• Tour Natick Center 
• Heritage Bears 

3rd Grade 
• Plimouth Plantation 
• Historic Natick 
• Freedom Trail 
• Egg Drop 
• Recorder Concert 
• Interest Projects 

4th Grade 
• Biography Projects 
• Choral Concert 
• Band Performance 
• Longfellow Nights 
• Movie Nights 

General Ideas 
• Class Projects 
• Biography Nights 
• International Nights 
• Monster Mash 
• Family Fun Night 
• Hat Days 
• Pajama Days 
• Talent Show 
• Crazy Hair Days 
• Cultural Arts 
• Spirit Days 
• Field Days 
• Class Parties 

 
SEND US YOUR PICTURES NOW 
Please email baby pictures and candids to yearbook@benhempto.org.  
Whenever possible, please include the names of the students in the 
picture, the year taken, and the event or activity it is from.  If you are 
comfortable doing so, you can also upload picture files directly to our Drive 
at: http://yearbook.benhempto.org. 
The deadline for submitting pictures is Friday, January 31, 2018. 

 
Thank you, 
4th Grade Yearbook Committee, yearbook@benhempto.org 
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